
 

Policy on Firearms at Cobb Hill (4/2021) 
 
This policy is established to support responsible firearm ownership for the safety 
of everyone at Cobb Hill. 
  
The goal of this policy is to prevent any tragedy caused by accident, misuse, or 
intention for self-harm involving firearms. 
  
No person shall bring any firearm into the Common House or possess or store 
any firearm in any part of the building.  This includes but is not limited to any 
common area, storage area, guest room, or residential apartment in the Common 
House. 
    
Firearms in other locations at Cobb Hill must be stored in a safe manner.  When 
not in use, firearms will be kept unloaded, and will be locked, mechanically 
disabled, or otherwise maintained in a secure location (e.g., a gun safe). 
  
Firearms may not be stored in any community-owned building or structure 
without formal approval of the community. 
  
No firearm is to be left unattended at any time in any common or shared location, 
indoors or outdoors.  All firearms should be returned to safe storage as soon as 
reasonably possible following use. 
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